
13th March 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

Further to our communication of 21st January I am writing to let you all know of a further addition to 
the school senior leadership at our Westbury school.    

Mike Deacy has joined the team as an Interim Senior Leader.  Mike comes to us with many years of 
experience in school strategic leadership in settings such as On Track.    Mike will be working closely 
with Rachel to rapidly implement school development plans alongside Chris and other members of 
the school team.   

Please let us know if you have any queries.   

Yours sincerely

 
Jane Cox
Director


